
From: Randolph, Edward F. 
Sent: 1/11/2013 6:25:31 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: You don't need to call me back! 

Drink would be good. How about Wed a week after next? 

Edward Randolph | Director, Energy Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 4004 
San Francisco, CA, 94102 
415-703-2083| edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 11, 2013 4:02 PM 
To: Randolph, Edward F. 
Subject: You don't need to call me back! 

Got my question answered . . . but thanks anyway! How about a new year drink before too 
long? 

Laura 

PG&E bs committed to protecting,our customers' privacy. , To learn more, urease visiThttpv/www.pee.com/about/com pany/privacv/customer/ 
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